
 

To our valued patients and their families, 

We hope this message finds you and your family safe and well. Our community has been through a lot over the past few 

months, and we are all looking forward to resuming our normal habits and routines. 

We are excited to announce that we are NOW open can’t wait to see all of you again.  We are currently scheduling 

appointments. 

Our primary concern is the safety of our little patients, their parents, and our staff.  We’re living in a new world, and 

must take extra precautions.  Infection control has always been a top priority for our practice.  And, we have and will 

follow the strict guidelines of the ADA, CDC, and OSHA to make sure that our patients and staff are safe.   

Additionally, we are taking some extra precautions to ensure the safety of our patients and staff: 

● We have purchased several medical/hospital grade air purifiers/HEPA filters (IQAir HealthPro Plus) to eliminate 

airborne particles of all sizes, including viruses. 

● We have purchased an FDA approved extraoral suction unit for our treatment rooms with built in UV light that 

will kill bacteria and viruses and eliminate threats from aerosol contamination. 

● We will be allotting extra time between patients to allow for extra cleaning, air circulation, change of PPE, and 

minimizing the amount of people in the office to allow for social distancing. 

● We will be asking patients to check in and wait in their car until it is time for their appointment, and will call/text 

when ready. 

● We will only allow one parent/one patient in the treatment room at any time (unless we are seeing siblings that 

day). 

● If you have a mask, please wear it to your child’s appointment. Due to limited supply of PPE to healthcare 

providers, we will not be able to provide masks for parents. 

● You will be asked to use hand sanitizer as soon as you enter the office. 

● We have removed magazines/books/small toys from our waiting area, since these items are difficult to clean 

and disinfect. 

● We will communicate with you beforehand to ask some screening questions. You’ll be asked the same questions 

when you come in. 

● We will be taking temperatures of our staff members at the beginning of every work day and our 

patients/parents before each appointment. 

● If your child, or anyone in the family, has been sick, or in contact with anyone known to have CoronaVirus within 

the past 2 weeks, please let us know so we can reschedule your appointment. 

We look forward to seeing you again! We are happy to answer any questions you may have about the safety precautions 

we have taken to keep us all safe and healthy. 

To make an appointment, please call our office at 914-949-6655 or visit our website at www.milesoflittlesmiles.com 

Thank you for being great patients, we value your trust and loyalty and look forward to welcoming you back! 

Sincerely, 

The Team at Miles of Little Smiles 

Dr. Mila, Dr. Dee, Maria, and Stephanie! 

http://www.milesoflittlesmiles.com/
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